
 
 

 

 

 

 

Enbridge  
50 Keil Drive N. 
Chatham, Ontario, Canada 
N7M 5M1 

August 15, 2019              
BY RESS, EMAIL AND COURIER 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2018-0205 – Enbridge Gas Inc. – 2019 Federal Carbon Pricing Program 

Application – Comments on Cost Claims       
  
Pursuant to the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) Decision and Rate Order (dated July 
25, 2019), Enbridge Gas Inc. (“Enbridge Gas”) received cost claims related to the 2019 
Federal Carbon Pricing Program Application proceedings from the following parties: 

• Association of Power Producers of Ontario (“APPrO”); 
• Building Owners and Managers Association of Greater Toronto (“BOMA”); 
• Consumers Council of Canada (“CCC”); 
• Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters (“CME”); 
• Energy Probe Research Foundation (“EP”); 
• Environmental Defence (“ED”); 
• Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario (“FRPO”); 
• Industrial Gas Users Association (“IGUA”); 
• London Property Management Association (“LPMA”); 
• Ontario Sustainable Energy Association (“OSEA”);  
• School Energy Coalition (“SEC”); and 
• Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (“VECC”) 

 
Enbridge Gas has reviewed the cost claims and has no concerns.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Adam Stiers 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
c.c.: Myriam Seers (Torys LLP) 

Michael Bell (OEB Staff) 
EB-2018-0205 Intervenors 


